
With the ongoing COVID pandemic, on October 28, 2020, the Indiana State Department 

of Health matrix showed Rush County at a Level 2, and color coded as Orange.  

Consistent with action taken by the Rush County Commissioners taken at their meeting 

on October 26, 2020, the Rush County Courthouse will be open by appointment only 

starting on October 29, 2020, at 8:00 a.m.  Exceptions to this will be for hearings in 

court, payment of property taxes, and early voting.  If you have a hearing or trial 

scheduled with the court system, you are expected to keep that hearing time; this 

is not an excuse to miss your court date.  The Rush County Commissioners 

encourage all members of the public to practice good hygiene, proper hand-washing 

techniques, social distancing, and wearing of masks to prevent further community 

spread of the Coronavirus. 


